Hart Primary School

Email: info.hart@nllit.co.uk
Website: www.hartelwickfederation.org.uk
Facebook: @hartprimaryschool

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents and Carers

| hope you have all had a great week!

| am pleased to say that positive COVID cases have continued to decline this
week, and we have been able to resume after care, and after school clubs.

Our budding artists have enjoyed time developing their artistic skills with our
resident artist, Keith Robson. Please don’t be too disappointed if your child didn’t
manage to secure a place for these sessions, as there will be more chances again
later on.

This week we have also welcomed back Mr Sandles, who has restarted his Guitar
Sessions for our budding musicians.

Next week, we are all eager and excited to restart whole school Collective
Worship, and to hear the children sing, and worship together.

| would like to take the opportunity to wish the CEO of Northern Lights Learning
Trust, Jo Heaton, a wonderful time, as she travels to Windsor Castle, to receive
her OBE . Enjoy Mrs Heaton!

Have a wonderful weekend

Mrs Hill




Reception PE

Could all reception children come into school dressed in their PE
kit on the days they have PE which are:
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COVID

Can | please stress, that parents, carers and pupils who are
displaying one or more of the symptoms of Coronavirus must
NOT enter the school premises. Please inform school if your
child is displaying symptoms , take your child to be tested at the
earliest opportunity and inform schools of the results.
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START AND FINISH TIMES

Entry to lessons : 0830-08:40 lessons to commence
promptly at 08:40

KS2: Y3/4/5/6

School finishes at 2:45

KS1 AND EYFS

Entry to lessons 08:40-08:50: lessons to commence
promptly at 08:50

School finishes at 2:55 pm




Chinese New Year
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"MILES OF MAGIC /25
READING CHALILENGE Z&2

Set off from Privet Drive, then read all the way to Hogwarts!
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Y3/4 children have entered the 'Miles of Magic Reading Challenge' to celebrate 25 years of
Harry Potter. For every book a child reads, they will earn stickers for their reading log, and a
crest for the wall chart, so they can watch their reading miles increase throughout the
challenge. The competition ends on 1% April 2022. The class will be entered into a prize draw
to win copies of books, costumes, and other goodies. Good luck Year 3/4!
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